
Subject: NS School Lunch Program  
 
Hello,  
 
BEC is participating in the Nova Scotia School Lunch Program! 
 
www.NSLunch.ca.  
 
Ordering Lunches 
 
Starting tomorrow at noon, you can go to www.NSLunch.ca, click “Order Now” and 
select Cape Breton-Victoria Regional Centre for Education to order lunches. 
 
You will be able to log into the system using your My NS Account or a student GNSPES 
account. If you do not have a My NS Account, the system can guide you in creating 
one. 
 
You can then create or modify diner profiles. To do this, you will need to select your 
school and input your child’s name as it appears in this message:  
 
First name: <<first name>> 
Last name: <<last name>> 
 
Once the diner profile is complete and ordering opens, you will be able to choose 
between two daily lunch options, place your order and access the confidential payment 
system.  
 
Lunch Menu 
 
The full Nova Scotia School Lunch Program menu is available on www.NSLunch.ca.  
This year’s menu has new and improved kid-approved options like chicken fingers, 
pizza, and mac and cheese.   
 
Cost of Meals 
 
The Nova Scotia School Lunch Program is pay-what-you-can, letting you to decide the 
amount you want to pay for lunches. The amount you choose to pay through the online 
ordering system is confidential. Schools and food service providers will only know that a 
meal has been ordered.   
 
More Information and Ordering Help 
 
Please visit www.NSLunch.ca to explore the menu and get answers to frequently asked 
questions.  
 
Thank you for taking part in the Nova Scotia School Lunch Program! 
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